
 
 

 

 

• A reminder to all 9th grade buddies – please remember to email your 6th grade buddy to introduce yourself. 

Any questions or concerns, please see Mrs. Castro.  

 

• If you are a recipient of a Principal’s High Honor Award (grades 7-11) and were unable to attend the ceremony 

last night, please come down to the Attendance Office to pick up your certificate and pin. 

 

• There will be a mandatory Football meeting today, June 7, at 2:45 in the East Gym. Anyone interested in 

playing football must attend.  

 

• There will be a mandatory Boys Soccer meeting today after school in the JH Cafeteria.  

 


